
41 Exchange Pl., S. E.
Atlanta 3, Ga.

Telephone 524-1378
Southern Christian Leadership Conference

Martin Luther King Jr., President Wyatt Tee Walker, Executive Director

June 4, 1962

Dr. Gene M. Lyons 
Dartmouth College 
Hanover, New Hampshire

Dear Dr. Lyons:

This is just a note again to express my appreciation to you for 
making my recent visit to Dartmouth College such a meaningful 
and enjoyable one. I will always remember the warm reception. 
I hope that my message in some little way served to shed light 
on the difficult problem of racial injustice which still invades 
our nation.

Please extend my warm best wishes to the many friends that I 
met at Dartmouth. I hope that our paths will cross in the not too 
distant future.

Very sincerely yours,

Martin Luther King, Jr.
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Dictated by Dr. King, but signed in his absence.


